
	

	

	

	
	
	
	

Open	Lab	Sessions	
facilitated	by	CELT’s	Online	Learning	Innovation	Hub	staff		

	
	
CELT	is	offering	open	lab	sessions	for	faculty,	staff	and	teaching/graduate	
assistants	to	drop	in	and	get	support	related	to	quality	course	design,	and	effective	
teaching	practices	in	Canvas.	Bring	your	work,	and	your	laptop	(this	is	a	must).	
	
Open	labs	are	planned	for	Tuesday,	Wednesday,	and	Friday	in	August	–	November	
2017	from	8:00	a.m.	to	10:00	a.m.	and	1:00	p.m.	to	4:00	p.m.	in	the	Rotunda	of	
Parks	Library	(near	281	Parks	Library).
	
	 	

Note:	Attendees	are	encouraged	to	watch	the	two	Welcome	to	Canvas	
video	 recordings	 (http://bit.ly/2vTKb6z)	 as	 prerequisites	 for	Open	 Lab	
Sessions,	to	provide	a	baseline	of	content	knowledge	in	the	platform.	

		


